
 
 
In the event of a major disaster, your safety will be confirmed 

using the ANPIC safety confirmation system. When you receive a 
safety confirmation message, please follow the steps below to 
respond to the safety status. 
 
1. Sending safety confirmation messages (from ANPIC→to all students) 
In addition to the Gmail address (・・・・@s.okayama-u.ac.jp) provided by Okayama 

university, if you have already registered with ANPIC, the safety confirmation messages 
will be sent to your registered email address, ANPIC official application and ANPIC 
official LINE. 

 
Please make it a habit to check your Okayama university Gmail address 
on a regular basis. 

 
2. Response of safety status (from all students→to ANPIC) 
Mail and Apps: After receiving a safety confirmation message, tap the URL in the message. 

LINE: Tap the Safety report button. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Answer the questions and tap [Safety report] to complete the report. 
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